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The Crossings at Brentwood in Brentwood, TN 
New 191 unit senior living community 

Charleston, SC – Wessex Capital Investments is pleased to announce the closing of debt and 
equity financings for The Crossings at Brentwood, a new 191 unit facility that will be located in 
Brentwood, Tennessee, on January 23, 2017.  The $40 million project will offer 84 units of 
independent living, 69 units of assisted living, and 38 units of memory care on an infill site in the 
Brentwood submarket of the Nashville MSA, an area highlighted by high-end residential and 
outstanding growth with many retail options and medical centers nearby.  Harmony Senior 
Services will manage the facility which is expected to open in the summer of 2018. 
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